
 

 

Support for new dance program UWC Robert Bosch College, Freiburg. 

The Tanja Liedtke Foundation has partnered with UWC Robert Bosch College in 
Freiburg to create a new dance program for students. Thanks to Bea Kiesslinger we 
found an experienced teacher. The new dance program is led by Mr Oliver Lange, an 
excellent practitioner of contemporary dance, improvisation and performance, and 
will be offered to all students who wish to participate. 

                                                                                                                                 

 

Kloster Heydau – special screening of Tanja - Life in Movement 

TLF would like to thank Mrs Ilona Braun and her wonderful team for her superb 
efforts in hosting a special screening of Tanja – Life in Movement on 6 November at 



the splendid  Kloster Heydau in Morschen Germany. We would love to thank all for 
the generous donations. About 100 women attended this very special event. 

            

 

Gala of winners of International Solo-Tanz-Theatre Festival- a tribute to Tanja 
Liedtke, in Stuttgart. 

In November, the winners of the 2014 International Solo-Dance-Theatre Festival – a 
Tribute to Tanja Liedkte performed their solo chorographic pieces for a Stuttgart Gala 
at the VHS Treffpunkt Rotebuehlplatz Theatre. 

Kurt and Gerlinde Liedtke attended the Gala and were very pleased to invite some of 
the donors to the event. This annual event  provides so many opportunities to young 
artists. 

             

 

2015 Tanja Liedtke Fellowship – Applications close on 12 December 2014. 



Applications for the 2015 Tanja Liedtke Fellowship close Friday 12 December 2014.   

Late applications will not be assessed.  Australian dancer/choreographers between 
the ages of 20 and 35, who are citizens or permanent residents of Australia are 
eligible to apply. 

The 2015 Fellowship program includes a creative development residency at ada 
Studio in Berlin, attendance at the international dance festival Tanz im August, and 
participation in Tanzlabor_21’s Summer Lab in Frankfurt am Main.  The Fellowship 
program runs from 3 August to 5 September 2015. 

Full information can be found on our website: www.tanja-liedtke-foundation.org   

or contact Shane Carroll:  shane.e.carroll@gmail.com    ph: 0411 835490 

             

 

inspiring dance workshops – atyp   

In October, Kristina Chan and Craig Bary conducted a series of workshops for the 
ensemble groups at the Australian Theatre for Young People in Sydney. Working 
with concepts and ideas that were the starting points for Tanja Liedtke’s work 
construct,  the young performers built their own interpretations and creative 
extensions to these ideas. While these students are more familiar with theatre craft 
and text based work, they approached this physical expression with enthusiasm and 
a remarkable level of invention. 
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Our fellow 2013 Joseph Simons and his work "FIRST THINGS FIRST" 

"The Tanja Liedtke Foundation is delighted that Joseph has been able to make the 
most of his Fellowship opportunity to develop First Things First. We would like to 
congratulate him in bringing the work to full production stage and wish him much 
success for the tour and into the future. 

Best wishes for the Christmas season to all our supporters.  

From all at TLF. 

 


